
National School Choice Week is pleased to present the following

To

R-Kidz Early Childhood Education Center

In recognition of tireless dedication toword providing
all children with access to effective education options and
for participation in National School Choice Week 2017.

Presented on the 24th Day of January in the Year 2017
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$daaml Andrew R. Companella
President, Nationol School Choice Week
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